Information Technology Planning Council

Notes

February 15, 2006
Attendees:  Walt Lankford, Felicia Steele, Dawn Willan, Jim Bricker, Stephanie Cwynar, Tony Marchetti, Jason Schweitzer

· Welcomed new student representative, Stephanie Cwynar to the council

· Discussed the Academic Computing Advisor mid-year report

· Revisited list of remaining topics from the prioritization process that the council went through at the beginning of the year.  The council agreed that the following topics were still valid and of interest:

· IT Policies

· Challenges of supporting increased grants & research needs

· Windows version changes

· Innovation support

· Enterprise Applications topic
· An additional topic was requested to be added to the list, with a low priority:  site license options.

· Dawn Willan provided a presentation about the Student Administration System implementation project

· The council agreed to hold off on further discussion on the enduring goals at this meeting since several council members weren’t able to attend.
